Hamlin Seniors Newsletter

Volume 11, Issue 9 September 2017

GREETINGS:

Hello everyone from Michelle. Let me know if you have information to share and I will include it in the newsletter. You may contact me by my cell phone: 781-4063 or at the Town Hall at 964-2421 and My email is:

michellejohnson0224@aol.com.

Thanks!

CRAFTS:

No crafts were made at the picnic

SUNSHINE REPORT:

JANET HAIGHT, OUR SUNSHINE GIRL SENT A NUMBER OF CARDS TO THOSE MEMBERS WHO NEEDED THEM - GET WELL WISHES, SYMPATHY, AND THINKING OF YOU.

PLEASE CONTACT JANET AT

330-2833 IF YOU KNOW OF

ANYONE WHO NEEDS A CARD SENT

TO THEM.

NEXT MEETING:

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, October 24. We will meet at St. John Lutheran Church. Crafts, cards and socialization will begin at 9:45 am. Pizza and wings will be supplied for a meal. Followed by a member meeting around 1:00. Games to follow.

TRIP INFORMATION:

Sign ups begin at 10:30 am day of sign up.

Linda and Mark: 694-4170/749-1896 or

Dick and Sue: 964-8443

Letchworth Park Fall Foilage, Mt Morris- Oct 11

Depart at 7:45 am Return: 6:30 pm Member - \$40 Social - \$75

Chocolate Lover's Delite, Jamestown, NY

Depart: 7:15 am Return: 7:00 pm

Member - \$40 Social - \$88

Last month meeting News:

- We had 104 members at our August meeting
 - No New Members

The Hamlin Website address is:

www.hamlinny.org

Community tab – Senior Center

Hamlin Seniors Newsletter

Volume 11, Issue 8, page 2

September 2017

2017 SENIORS of the month

January - Tom Dabrowski

February – Tom Elphick

March – Rose Mary Mintz

April – Bette Deigel

May - Mary Wirth

June - Joanne Scotty

July - Dave Rose

August - Bernie Kowalski

Euchre was not played at the picnic

Lions Group will be doing a presentation at today's meeting!! Stay and see what they can do to help your needs.

Next month will be the Halloween Celebration. Dress up in a costume and get a prize !!!!



KITCHEN REPORT:

Kitchen Volunteers for October are:

Dottie Twamley, Barb Cline, Barb and Phil White and Alice Leistman.

<u>JUST A REMINDER</u>--Because our group is continuing to grow, please be sure your dish for our monthly potluck meal will feed about 15 people. For these and our catered meals, please be thoughtful of your fellow members and observe the following:

- 1)-- only take as much food as you will be able to eat during our meal. Be sure everyone has been served before you return to the buffet for seconds.
- 2)-- If you plan to take leftovers home, remember to bring your own containers for them. Neither St. John nor the Hamlin Seniors will provide "to-go" containers for this.
- 3)--please wait until your table is called and you have gone through the food line BEFORE you get your dessert. If we are all considerate of each other, things will run more smoothly.

Thanks, Your Executive Committee

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

EXTRA NEWS:

We need more donations for the Food Shelf! It would be greatly appreciated anything you can help donate! Thanks!

